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GREAT THINGS ARE HAPPENING HERE!  

Students created a bulletin board in our front hallway.  
Every student’s name is on it because we are celebrating 
the wonderful learning they are doing at school.     

♥ Ms. Kostuch 
 

 
 
KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION IS OPEN 
If you know of a child 
that will be four years 
old by December, 2022, 
they can register for 
Kindergarten, starting 
Sept. 2022.  Visit www.kprschools.ca/kindergarten to 
register online.   
 

COVID-19 UPDATES 
Thank you for completing the daily Covid Screening.  The 
link is:  https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 
 

Indoor masking at school is required.  
Outside, students are no longer required 
to wear a mask if they can maintain 
physical distance.  We continue to follow the guidance from 
KPRDSB and the Public Health Unit.   
 
Please contact the School Office if you require any Covid-
19 Rapid Test kits for your children. 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL – MARCH 24 @ 6pm 

The next School Council meeting is Thursday, March 
24th @ 6:00pm.  If you wish to join the meeting, please 
call the school and we will ensure you get the email 
invitation. 
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL LUNCH UPDATE 
School Council holds 
Subway Sub lunches 
every Wednesday.  In March, the dates are March 2, 9 
23, 30.  Purchase through School Cash Online or send a 
paper order form and cash to school with your child. 
 
School Council is hoping to offer 
a 2nd hot lunch option - Pizza 
Thursdays.  If we can find volunteer drivers, we could 
offer individually wrapped cheese pizza, pepperoni and 
cheese pizza and gluten-free pizza on Thursdays 
following March break.  Please email 
ApsleyCentralPS@kprdsb.ca with any concerns or 
questions about this initiative. 

 

VOLUNTEER DRIVERS 

We need volunteer drivers to help us 
with delivery of our Subway Sub 
lunches and a possible Pizza Pizza 
lunch on Thursdays.  Both pick up 

times are at 11:30am for deliver to the school by 
12:15pm.  Call or email ApsleyCentralPS@kprdsb.ca if 
you can help.  
 

SPRING BREAK – 11th – 18th  
Thursday, March 10th is the last day of 
school before March break.  Friday, 
March 11th is a Board holiday and 
there is no school.  Students first day 
back after the break is Monday, 
March 21st.    

APSLEY CENTRAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 
238 Burleigh Street, PO Box 279 

Apsley ON K0L 1A0 
705-656-4231  
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REPORT CARDS 
Report cards were distributed electronically on February 
22nd.  To view the report card, login into Edsby from a 
laptop or a computer.  Report cards in Edsby are not visible 
from a mobile device.  You can contact your child’s teacher 
if you’d like a paper copy of the report card, or you can call 
or email the school.   

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

We are tentatively 
planning our graduation 
ceremonies for the 
evening of Monday, June 27th.  While we do not know what 
June will look like in terms of restrictions, we do know that 
we want to celebrate our Graduates!  Stay tuned for more 
information and save the date! 
 

GRADUATION PHOTOS 

Our Graduation Photos will be take on Thursday, March 
10th.  Your child will also have their photo take if they are 
new to our school, or if they were away on Photo Day and 
Re-take Day.  These photos will be used for our School 
Yearbook. 

 
NUT FREE, PLEASE! 
A reminder that peanuts and other nut-
based items, cannot be included 

 

 
 
PLEASE LABEL 
STUDENT ITEMS 
Please label clothing, 
lunch boxes, 
backpacks, shoes and 
personal items.  We have a 100% success rate at 
returning items found with a label on them!   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RETURN FROM SPRING BREAK 

KPRDSB has confirmed the following information 
regarding Spring Break travel and the return to school.  
Here is the guidance from the Health Unit: 
- Unvaccinated children who travel outside of 

Canada must not attend school or day care for 14 
days after arriving home; they also must follow 
public health requirements for testing; 

- Children fully vaccinated against COVID-19 who 
travel outside Canada can return to school 
immediately if they are symptom-free and 
pass the school screening questionnaire. 

For details, please see the federal requirements by 
clicking here. 
 
No restrictions were noted for children who travel 
within Canada, as long as they are symptom-free and 
pass the school screening questionnaire. 
 

OUTDOOR 
EDUCATION 

In February, classes loved their 
visits with Nature Nancy and 
with Camp Kawartha!  
Depending on the age of the 
students they participated in 
snowshoeing activities, along 
with traditional and outdoor 
games. 

 

HOW TO GET IN TOUCH WITH US 
 
By phone: 705-656-4231 
 
         Through EDSBY  

 
Apsley Central PS web page: 
https://apsley.kprdsb.ca/     
 
  

      Follow us on Twitter @ApsleyPS  
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